Notice of Pipeline Carrier Tariff Filing

The REGULATORY COMMISSION OF ALASKA (Commission) gives notice that Kenai
Beluga Pipeline, LLC (KBPL) filed TL43-668, seeking change the designation of the Meter
863 receipt point from inactive to active.

The Meter 863 receipt point is an existing interconnection at which gas was received by
KBPL's predecessor, Cook Inlet Gas Gathering System (CIGGS), at the Granite Point
Tank Farm. In 2014, CIGGS was consolidated with three other pipelines to form the
consolidated Kenai Beluga Pipeline. KBPL states that at that time the Meter 863 receipt
point was not being used and the Meter 863 receipt point was designated as inactive. The
meter owner, Hilcorp Alaska, LLC, has requested reactivation of the interconnection for
the purpose of delivering gas into KBPL from the Granite Point Tank Farm. KBPL filed an
application requesting approval of a facilities interconnection agreement at the Granite
Point Tank Farm concurrently with TL43-668.

This notice does not contain every pertinent revision or request associated with TL43-
668. The Commission may approve a rate or classification, which varies from that
proposed. You may obtain more information about this filing by contacting Richard
Novcaski, Vice President and Pipeline Manager for KBPL, at 3800 Centerpoint Dr., Suite
1400, Anchorage, AK 99503; phone: (907) 777-8336, or David B. Robinson, attorney for
KBPL, at 1050 30" Street, NW, Washington, DC, 2007; phone (202) 748-8961. The
complete filing is also available for inspection at the Commission's office at 701 West
Eighth Avenue, Suite 300, Anchorage, AK 99501; phone: (907) 276-6222, or may be
viewed at the Commission’s website at http://rca.alaska.gov by typing “TL43-668" in the
Find a Matter search box.

To comment on this filing, please file your comments by 5:00 p.m., January 25, 2018, at
the Commission address given above or via our website at:

https://rca.alaska.gov/RCAWeb/WhatsNew/PublicNoticesComments.aspx

Please reference TL43-668 and include a statement that you have filed a copy of the
comments with KBPL at its address given above or by email at rnovcaski@hilcorp.com
or dr@davidrobinsonlaw.com.

Individuals or groups of people with disabilities, who require special accommodations,
auxiliary aids or service, or alternative communication formats, please contact Valerie
Fletcher-Mitchell at (907) 276-6222, toll-free at 1-800-390-2782, TTY/Alaska Relay: 7-1-
1 or 1 (800) 770-8973 or send a request via electronic mail to rca.mail@alaska.gov by
January 18, 2018.

DATED at Anchorage, Alaska, this 4th day of January, 2018.
jGULATORY COMMISSION OF ALASKA
Keven K Kleweno, P.E.
Engineering Section Manager
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